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Common Council File 051366 contains a resolution extending a contract from 2006 to 2008 between the city 

and CORVEL to provide preferred provider network discounts and pharmacy benefit management services 

for those employees using worker’s compensation services. 

 

Estimated savings from this service were $1.4 million in 2004 and $1.5 million in 2005. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: ADOPT COMMON COUNCIL RESOLUTION 

051366 EXTENDING THE CONTRACT WITH THE CITY AND CORVEL. 

 

 

 

__________________________________________ 

Dennis A. Yaccarino 

City Economist 
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